
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/1/2016 10:54:49 AM

Subject: FW: SCDOT News Release

From: Kudelka, Robert P
Sent: Wednesday, June 1, 2016 10:54:16 AM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
Cc: Poore, Pete; Shealy, Stanley E; Corley, Kimberly L.
Subject: SCDOT News Release

Public Meeting June 7 in Spartanburg

Concerning proposed SC 85 Bridge Replacements

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) has scheduled a public information meeting 
Tuesday, June 7, 2016, concerning proposed SC 85 bridge replacements in Spartanburg County.

The meeting will be from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. at Spartanburg Community College in the Commissioner's 
Dining Room, Dan L. Terhune Student Services Building, 107 Community College Drive, Spartanburg. The 
meeting will have a drop in format with displays for viewing, informational handouts, and comment forms. 
Project information, including meeting materials and comment forms, will also be available on the SCDOT 
website (http://www.scdot.org Public Hearings, Quicklink).

The meeting is intended to provide information and solicit feedback concerning the proposed SC 85 
Bridge Replacements over Buffington Road/Norfolk Southern Railroad (Exit 4A) and Howard Street and 
impacts to adjacent ramps, all located in Spartanburg. Another purpose of the meeting will be to gather 
information from the public or any interested organization on historic or cultural resources in the community. 
Personnel from SCDOT will be available to discuss the project with interested citizens on an individual basis.

For more information, the public may contact SCDOT Program Manager Penny Phillips at (864) 
241-1010. Persons with disabilities who may require special accommodations should contact Betty Gray at 
(803) 737-1395.
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